
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear 11, 
 
We are pleased to invite Year 11 students who have received an offer to study at 
Wickersley Sixth Form to our Sixth Form Offer Day on Friday, June 21st, 2024. 
  
We strongly advise all students with a conditional offer to attend 
the induction event.  
 
This event is a great opportunity to meet your teachers and classmates and get a 
feel for your first sixth form lessons. The event will consist of a mix of classroom 
lessons taught by your teachers and other activities designed to prepare you for your 
studies in September. If you're unsure about your option choices, you can also 
explore other subjects. 
 
Book your place now: https://forms.gle/A2xKmHe3rmYLtuYu6  
 
We’re looking forward to welcoming you to our Offer Day, should you have any 
additional questions, please get in touch at sixthform@wickersley.net 
 
Best wishes 
Mr Gaynor 
Head of Sixth Form 
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